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On	 Tuesday,	 February	 16,	 2016,	 The	 Connection	 Committee	 held	 a	 very	 successful	 Voter’s	
Registration	Drive	at	 the	Center	on	Halsted,	3656	North	Halsted,	Chicago,	 Illinois.	The	Center	
provided	the	space	and	set	up.	We	were	adjacent	to	Whole	Foods	and	that	allowed	us	to	access	
to	Whole	Food	shoppers.	We	arrived	at	1:00	P.M.	and	departed	at	6:30	P.M...	We	registered	48	
potential	voters	and	completed	15	changes	of	address	forms.	All	completed	voter	registration	
materials	have	been	submitted	to	the	Board	of	Election.	Sorors	in	attendance:	Soror	Josephine	
Hamilton	Perry	and	Soror	Rita	Holland	

On	Wednesday,	February	17,	2016,	Theta	Omega	Chapter	was	invited	to,	A	Hear	the	Candidate	
Speak	Event,	 Parkway	Ballroom,	4459	 South	King	Drive,	 Chicago,	 Illinois.	 	 Twenty-four	 Sorors	
had	the	opportunity	to	hear	Senator	Hillary	Clinton,	candidate	for	the	office	of	President	of	the	
United	States,	present	her	platform	to	residents	of	the	city	of	Chicago.		Sorors	are	still	sharing	
the	experience.	

On	Saturday,	February	13,	2016	the	Connection	Committee	Chairman	was	 invited	to	attend	a	
Rainbow	Push	Coalition	Political	Education	Class.	Cook	County	Board	of	Commissioner,	Richard	
Boykin	and	Metropolitan	Water	Reclamation	Commissioner,	Debra	Shore	gave	an	overview	of	
their	 responsibilities	 as	 Commissioners.	 Commissioner	 Debra	 Shore	 assured	 us	 that	 Cook	
County	Water	was	safe	to	drink.	They	are	both	available	upon	request	to	come	and	talk	with	
Sorors	of	Theta	Omega	and	the	community	on	their	role	as	Commissioners.	A	request	will	be	
sent	at	a	later	date.	

Sorors	 February,	 2016	 has	 been	 filled	 with	 many	 exciting	 activities.	 March,	 2016	 our	
concentration	 will	 be	 on	 getting	 out	 the	 Vote	 and	 Political	 Education.	 Locations,	 dates	 and	
times	for	events	will	be	available	on	line	as	soon	as	all	details	are	finalized.	

Respectfully	Submitted	By,	

	

Josephine	Hamilton	Perry	(Chairman	of	the	Connection	Committee	


